
 

 

 

Date: 7 January 2019 

 

Samsung Pay Launch with HSBC Bank  

 

Dear valued HSBC Bank Credit Card cardholders, 

 

We are delighted to inform that Samsung Pay is now available for use by all HSBC Bank Credit 

Card cardholders. 

 

Please refer to our Terms and Conditions for Mobile Wallet in the HSBC Bank Credit Card 

Cardholder Agreement which forms part of our Universal Terms & Conditions. 

 

These Terms and Conditions will be effective when any of the below applies : 

1. 21 days from today for all existing customers who signs up for Samsung Pay service with 

HSBC Bank Credit Card, and 

2. Today for all new customers of HSBC Bank. 

 

Visit https://www.hsbc.com.my/samsungpay for more information. 

 

Thank you for your continued support to HSBC Bank. 

https://www.hsbc.com.my/content/dam/hsbc/my/docs/amanah-terms-and-conditions-mobile-wallet.pdf
https://www.hsbc.com.my/samsungpay

